
PROJECT OVERVIEW

Through a statewide analysis, two locations along US 
101 near Port Angeles in Clallam County have been 
identified as needing improvements for travelers safety. 
WSDOT plans to construct a raised, center median and 
targeted speed limit reduction along a roughly one-mile 
stretch of US 101 to reduce the probability and severity 
of injury-collisions. 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Information: This material can be made available in an alternate format by emailing the Office of Equal Opportunity at wsdotada@wsdot.wa.gov 
or by calling toll free, 855-362-4ADA(4232). Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing may make a request by calling the Washington State Relay at 711.

Title VI Notice to Public: It is the Washington State Department of Transportation’s (WSDOT) policy to assure that no person shall, on the grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, 
as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated against under any of its federally funded 
programs and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated, may file a complaint with WSDOT’s Office of Equal Opportunity (OEO). For additional 
information regarding Title VI complaint procedures and/or information regarding our non-discrimination obligations, please contact OEO’s Title VI Coordinator at (360) 705-7090.
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 US 101 – MORSE CREEK VICINITY
Safety Improvements

TIMELINE:

•	 Preliminary engineering:  
Fall 2019

•	 Advertise contract: Fall 2020

•	 Construction: Anticipated  
Spring 2021

•	 Complete: Anticipated Fall 2021

FUNDING:

$3.6 million  
(state and federal dollars)

MORE INFORMATION:  
https://www.wsdot.wa.gov/travel/construction-updates/clallam-jefferson-graysharbor#clallam
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